Portland General Electric
121 SW Salmon Street - Portland, Ore. 97204
PortlandGeneral.com

September 5, 2019

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING
puc.filingcenter@state.or.us

Public Utility Commission of Oregon
Attn: Filing Center

201 High Street S.E.

Salem, OR 97308-1088

Attention: Filing Center

RE: UM 2000 — Order No. 19-272, PGE’s Compliance Filing for Publication of
Interconnection-related Data

At the request of Commission Staff on September 4, 2019, Portland General Electric Company
(PGE) submits this filing to provide instructions for accessing the distribution system data file
which was posted to PGE’s OASIS website on August 28, 2019, for compliance with Commission
Order No. 19-272.

Please see the attachment to this filing for those instructions.
Please direct all formal corresnondence and requests regarding this filing to the following email

address:

Respectfully submitted,
PORTLAND GENERAL ELECTRIC COMPANY

Manager, Pricing and Taritts
121 SW Salmon Street, IWTC0306
Portland, OR 97204






